Expression of Concern

“MATEC Web of Conferences is publishing an Editorial Expression of Concern on the
Conference ICIEVE 2018, volume 205, because of a letter from Yuli Utanto requesting to have
his name removed from the statement of Peer-review which he did not sign. Yuli Utanto also
reported that he is not the Editor of this conference.”



